
 

 

 

 

March, 2020 

 

Grand President’s Message #9 

 

Members: 

 
Thanks everyone that attended Mid-winter.  Awesome Conference.   

 

Prayers to those who were unable to attend due to weather or illness of family or self.  God be 

with you all.  Continue to do the great job we all do for our veterans.   

 

                          “Kickin’ Butt that Keeps them Smiling in Beds of White.”  

 

Love,  

 

Elaine Mitchell 

 

Elaine Mitchell, President 

Grand of NM MOCA 


